
      

 

COVID-19 Response Task Force 
Notice #1 

 
 

August 20, 2020 
 
Dear Campus Community, 
 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, Alabama A&M University has mandated 
that all students, faculty, and staff coming to campus for any reason must 
observe the following, in addition to previously published COVID-19 safety 
measures.  
 

1. Receive clearance from the Student Health and Counseling Center 
(working in conjunction with the Office of Human Resources, if 
employee).  

a. Commuter Students: Delivery negative COVID-19 test results to 
the Student Health and Counseling Center before attending 
classes on campus.  The Health and Counseling Center will 
provide a wearable bracelet that you must presenting to faculty 
and staff, if requested.   

 
2. Effective Monday, August 24, 2020, complete daily health checks and 

temperature screenings using the GuideSafe App, accessible through 
AAMU’s Single Sign-on (SSO).  

a. Click on the “GuideSafe” icon 
b. Enter your mobile phone number  
c. Respond to questions about your body temperature, symptoms, 

and level of exposure.  Housing and Residential Life provided 
every residential student with a thermometer.  Commuter 
students should visit the Student Health and Counseling Center 
to receive a thermometer, if needed.   

d. Click “Submit” 
e. Click “Get my Passport” – screenshot or save a copy of your 

daily passport and be prepared to present to faculty/staff, if 
requested.   

f. Failure to complete daily will result in the enforcement of 
disciplinary actions.  



3. Comply with request for random COVID-19 testing. Individuals 
selected will be notified by email.  Please continue to monitor your 
university email account.    

 
Lastly, the University was alerted on Sunday, August 23, 2020, that a 
student tested positive for COVID-19.  The student is now self-isolating, 
and those in direct contact are self-quarantining.  Medical professionals are 
monitoring symptoms. Local/State health officials will facilitate contact 
tracing with the support of campus designated tracers.  
 
This recent development is a reminder that COVID-19 continues to impact 
all of our daily lives. It is critically important that we continue to comply with 
safety measures in place to help minimize the spread of COVID-19.   
 
For more information about COVID-19 please continue to monitor the 
University’s designated COVID-19 website.   
 
Sincerely, 
The COVID-19 Response Task Force  


